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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.
Vice President

P.0. Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemei.:

Thank you for your letter dated November 6, 1978, pursuant to

10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the pitting of La Salle Unit 2 Suppression
pool floor liner. We will complete our review of this matter during
a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

R. F. Heishman, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

ce: E. J. Burke, Site

Project Superintendent
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